
$1,850 - 162 Olive Avenue, Oshawa (central)
MLS® #E12387209 

$1,850
2 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 
Single Family

Central, Oshawa (central), Ontario

Welcome to this stunningly renovated and
modernized freehold townhouse! Thoughtfully
updated in 2023, this home boasts modern
touches throughout. Inside, you'll find updated
flooring throughout both the main and upper
levels (2023), Potlights (2025') along with a
fully redesigned kitchen featuring granite
countertops (2023), soft-closing cabinets
(2023), a large double sink with a modern
faucet (2023), and updated appliances
including a refrigerator, stove, washer, and
dryer (2023). Both levels have a bedroom,
which makes this home have a unique layout.
The renovated 3-piece bathroom (2025)
complements the home's clean and warm
aesthetic, while updated windows throughout
enhance energy efficiency and natural light.
The spacious primary bedroom is bright,
featuring three windows with both north and
south exposures. The bedroom upstairs also
has a Den nook, perfect for a home office.
(id:6289)

Essential Information

Listing # E12387209

Price $1,850

Bedrooms 2

Bathrooms 1.00

Type Single Family

Sub-Type Freehold

Community Information



Address 162 Olive Avenue

Subdivision Central

City Oshawa (central)

Province Ontario

Postal Code L1H2P2

Amenities

Amenities Public Transit, Park, Hospital

Utilities Electricity, Sewer

Features Sump Pump

Parking No Garage

Interior

Appliances Water Heater

Heating Natural gas Forced air

Cooling Wall unit

# of Stories 2

Has Basement Yes

Exterior

Exterior Brick

Foundation Unknown

Listing Details

Listing Office RE/MAX METROPOLIS REALTY
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